
Parents: 

 I feel as a teacher that it is very important for you to sit down with 

your children at home and set rules and agreements for technology use at 

home. This will help me tremendously in the classroom because the 

students will be using the same behaviors outside of the classroom. I 

have created a template that you can customize yourselves so you can 

create your own rules at home as well as consequences if you chose. I 

hope that you choose to do this because throughout your child’s entire 

school career they will always be using technology and always have 

rules. Acceptable use policies are very important and will always be part 

of daily technology use. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Ms. Collins 


